
 

 

 

 
Friends of Environment International -Integrated Dev Org  <foeido@gmail.com> 

Re: Recommendation letter to support outdoorconservation.eu: Project Funding 
Application 
 
Alitha Werner <alithawerner@gmail.com>                                                                                      Wed, 
Nov 29, 2017 at 12:18  PM  
Cc: Friends of Environment International -integrated Dev Org <foeido@gmail.com> 
 
Thank you very much for your reference request about FEI IDO. We hope you can use this 
email as our reference letter. 
 
We've had (and still have) a constructive collaboration with FEI IDO. Two of our board members 
went to visit the project we've supported and were very enthusiast. In front persons 
F lorence  and Andrew we've seen a very passionate man who finalized the proposed goals 
sooner than we've ever seen before. He's an enthusiast man that is working closely with the 
villagers and government, and is also well informed about the importance of education for 
the children, the village and the future of the region. He's open to collaboration with other 
partners in the region, e.g. CEREDO. Summarized: our collaboration was above our 
expectations and we do strongly advice working together with FEI IDO as project partner. 
 
I trust this to be enough information. If not, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Alitha Lanting-Werner 
Secretary board of EducAIDed 
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